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I am herein reporting on City Council Bill 21-0023R introduced by Councilmembers 
Dorsey, Burnett, Cohen, Bullock, and Middleton. 
 
The purpose of this bill is for inviting representatives from the Public Arts Commission, 
the Baltimore Development Corporation, the Parking Authority, the Planning 
Department, the Department of Public Works, the Department of Recreation and Parks, 
and the Department of Transportation, the Mayor’s Office, the Department of Finance, 
and the Baltimore Office of  Promotion and the Arts to discuss the continued 
administration of the “1% for Art” program. 
 
The Parking Authority of Baltimore City (PABC) has reviewed the proposed resolution. 
The PABC has, through its capital projects, contributed to the 1% for Arts program, and 
is willing to participate in discussions about the continued administration of the 
program. 
 
Based on the comments above, the PABC does not oppose the passage of City Council 
Bill 21-0023R.      
  

 


